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Dear Mr Farrant,

I'm a resident in Langdale wich is right next to all the demolition HS2 works.

After receiving a letter from CHARGE group it’s made to our attention that HS2 plans to have around 150-200 lorries
coming in and out of Robert street and Stanhope street.

If that gets the approval that’s a emphatic disrespect to us living here.

I understand that H52 must go on and im not by any means trying to disturb the works but surely they waste can be
removed using the tracks or Hampstead road 150 - 200 lorries a day is the worst thing that HS2 can do to our

community.

We have kids and we feel like soon everyone will need to lock our children inside for safety reasons and pollution.
The amount of pollution that will bring is threatening to our health especially children and the elderly.

Hampstead road were all the work takes place is not residential and should be used for waste removal.
| hope we can make HS2 happen in environment fair and good for all.

Kind regards



